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HKFYG Lee Shau Kee College
Notice to Primary 6 Parents
S1 Admission Interview for School Year 2026-2027

393T100_334_AYHS 331 YAIUH

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Warm greetings from HKFYG Lee Shau Kee College!

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your continued support and
interest in our College. It is always a pleasure to connect with families who value a

well-rounded and forward-looking education for their children.

We are pleased to share an important update regarding our Secondary One (S1)
admission process for the 2026—2027 academic year:

New S1 (2026-2027) Interview Date: 20" December (Sat)

This year, our S1 interview will take place before Christmas. We hope this earlier
schedule will offer families greater flexibility during the festive season. If you are
interested in applying to our College in the coming academic year, we kindly invite you
to save the date and attend the interview.

To help you learn more about our educational philosophy, curriculum, and student life,
we warmly invite you to register for our Pre-S1 Presentation Day on Sunday, 23
November 2025. This event will provide valuable insights into our College and allow
you to explore how we nurture students to become confident, caring, and capable
individuals.

Details regarding the S1 Admission and Presentation Day registration

process will be available soon on our school website. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to contact our admissions office (21461128).

Thank you once again for your trust and support. We look forward to welcoming you
to our campus.

Warm regards,
HKFYG Lee Shau Kee College




